
RSPB Langford Lowfields – September 2018 
 

After an amazing summer of hot weather, we are seeing our water levels get a bit higher and with it we are able 

to spot more species now they are coming out of the shade! Spotted recently were hobby, greenshank, spotted 

redshank, peregrine, wheatear, snipe, woodsand, ringed plovers, curlew, common darter, roe deer, black 

necked grebe, golden plover, marsh harrier and grey heron. 
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We also had a day where lots of volunteers from Langford and other reserves got together with staff to do some 

work on the reserve.  In total 9000 reeds were planted in a day!  Amazing!! 

We continue to offer birdboxes for a donation of £10, plus a selection of snacks and bottled water from the 

Beach Hut.  There are still opportunities to volunteer with us, on the Beach Hut, in a meet and greet role.  Get in 

touch if you feel you could offer a few hours a week for this – 01636 893611. 


